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Monday 21st March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please see below, a message from our Heads of House for Griffin at Junior School and Phoenix 

at First School:  

Dear Junior School Griffins,  

Congratulations for winning the most shields last term for attendance and house points. We are so proud of 

our House for everyone’s hard work.  

We want to celebrate our win with a special Blue Day at school. We have been speaking to your teachers 

and have arranged for all Griffins at the Junior School to have a Blue Day this Friday, 25th March 2022. 

You can come into school wearing Dark Blue to celebrate the spirit of the Griffin House or if you would 

prefer, why not wear something that represents our mythical creature.  

We are sure you have seen the Griffin flag flying above the Junior School. We hope for this to stay up, so 

please keep coming into school on time and every day, as well as earning those important House points. 

Remember to treat everyone fairly so we can keep earning more points. If you see anything unfair, make 

sure you speak up and make a difference!  

We are super proud of all Griffins. Keep up the amazing work and see you on Blue Day – 25th March 2022.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

                                                   Alisha (Year 4), Rocco (Year 5) & Ahmad (Year 6) 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear First School Phoenixes,  

Hello again! It is the Phoenix Heads of House here and we have two new 
members. Welcome Matilda and Matilda who are both in Reception.  
 
We have some more exciting news... Phoenix have won the most shields 
AGAIN! This means that our wonderful, orange flag will stay flying high at 
the First School. We love seeing our flag outside school, do you? 
 
We also get to have another day where First School Phoenixes can wear our 
house colour orange to school! It will be on Friday 25th March. We can't 
wait to see your outfits! 
 
From the First School Heads of House.  
 

 

 

 
 

 


